MEMO

June 21, 2022

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following HPNAP
Grant in the amount of $3000.00 for the Harrison Community Services

Food Pantry for the purposes of purchasing food from F eeding
Westchester.

$3000.000 HPNAP Grant
Total - $3000.00

I am requesting authorization to accept this grant.

Thank you.

Nina Marraccini
CT



MEMO

June 23, 2022

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following grant for
the Harrison Food Pantry:

FY 2023 Green Thumb Program Award from HPNAP in the amount of
$7,171.20 for the purposes of purchasing fresh fruit and vegetables from
Feeding Westchester.

Total - $7,170.20
I am requesting authorization to accept this generous gift.
Thank you.

Nina Marraccini
CT



